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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 9:42 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Scheduled tree work in the Campmeeting

Tree Work, Wednesday, July 12

Weather permitting, Bartlett Tree Experts will be working in the Campmeeting on 

Wednesday, July 12th which will cause a temporary street closure on 3rd Street between 

Boehm Avenue and Mills Avenue. We do not know the time of day this work will be 

taking place, so please make plans accordingly. 

Another tree is also scheduled to be removed tomorrow near 5th Street south of Mills 

Avenue. 

Please use caution while the work is in progress and be prepared to take alternate routes 

if necessary. 

Pat Wilmsen 

Tree Committee 

Mt. Gretna Campmeeting 

P.O. Box 428 

Mount Gretna, PA 17064 

office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org 


